Morning Announcements

Tuesday, June 7, 2011
Day 176
 

Students who qualified can get a Spanish Honor Chord may do so BEFORE or AFTER school in D8.  These chords must be picked up by Friday, June 10 and you must have $7.50 exactly.
A reminder to Seniors that we will have graduation practice on Tuesday, June 14 at 8:30 in the Pisgah High School auditorium.  If you are not present for the rehearsal, you will not be allowed to walk that night in the ceremony.
Seniors who do not have the required dress for graduation ceremonies need to come to the office to let us know.  If you do not have the required dress the night of graduation, you will not be allowed to walk.
Those rising juniors and seniors who would like to be considered for selection as mentors for next year's underclassmen home rooms, please sign the list in Captains office in B-14.
Students and teachers, please look at home to see if you may have books that belong to the library.  This week is “free fine” week, so if you have a book you will be able to return it without penalty this week.

Summer reading requirements for Honors English classes can be picked up in the guidance office or can be accessed on the school’s website.

The Golf team banquet will be Wednesday at 6:00 pm at Wild Wings in Asheville.

The track banquet will be this afternoon at 5:00 at the Lunch Box.
Returning boys basketball players need to see Coach Kruk before the end of the school year.

Teachers, just a reminder to keep your students in your room for the entire exam period.  Do not release students until the end of the exam period.
TEACHERS:

Please remind your students to get any fines cleared up with the Library and/or return any books that belong to the library.  Please make a sweep of your room to see if you can spot any books that need to be returned.
